
 

  

 

 

  

 

          

                               

 

 

 

INVITATION 

 

The Central Harmonisation Unit within the Ministry of Finance, Republic of 
Croatia and the European Commission Representation in the Republic of 
Croatia have the pleasure of inviting you to the closing ceremony of the 

Twinning Project 

 

 “Further development of internal control system and work 
methodology” 

(CRO INTERCON) 

 

financed under the Transition Facility Programme for Croatia 

 

 

The closing ceremony will be held on Wednesday 21st February 2018, at 
10:00 a.m. in the House of Europe, Augusta Cesarca 4, Zagreb 

 

The objective of this Project, worth €550,000.00, is to further develop the internal 
control system through the improvement of work methodology, with a particular 
emphasis on the practical usage in line institutions, as well as to promote good 
practices in the internal control system. 

The main objective of the Project is to contribute to the successful management of 
public finance in the Republic of Croatia. As a result, the efficiency of the public 
internal control system in the Republic of Croatia will be increased. 

The ceremony will begin with welcome speeches by the representative from the 
European Commission Representation in Croatia, the representative from the 
Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the Republic of Croatia and the 
representative from the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Croatia. 

 

BC Project Leader      MS Project Leader   

Mr Niko Raič             Ms Arina Andreičika  

 

 

Please confirm your attendance to Ms Dina Štrbić on this e-mail: 
dina.strbic@mfin.hr by 20th February 2018. 


